
I am begging you to help us keep rental housing available to tenants. As the owner of 14 rental 
houses in Linn County, I am directly involved with this proposal and if the government continues 
to require landlords to shoulder the expense of providing reduced/forgiven rents to tenants but 
offers no assistance to landlords to offset our costs of business (and many times we as owners 
of rental properties operate on very LOW expense to income ratios) I am concerned that myself 
and owners like me will be faced with selling our properties rather than operate in the red.  
Rental housing is a business and if we continue to face financial hardships, the market will 
become even more scarce. Please address some other plan to take the burden off of the 
landlord - not all rentals are owned by large corporations that might be able to survive your 
proposal. Thank you for listening to my concerns. Respectfully  Sherri Parker , Lebanon Oregon 
resident and Linn County voter  
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